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The 2006-07 PAC Season will “officially” end in July with six performances of Youth Theatre of Hardin County’s production of Crazy for You on the weekends of July 13- 15 & 19-21 and with the Music and Art Center’s Summer Recital on Saturday July 28.

During the 2006-07 season, 30 Hardin County School organizations and 19 leasing organizations held events at the PAC and 7 season events were presented.   Over 19,000 school students attended performances, 5500 students participated in events and an additional 27,000 people attended public performances.

Looking ahead to next season, you can expect quite a “treat!”  The 2007-08 season will have a little bit of something for everyone.  Additionally, in response to audience survey suggestions, the PAC will now offer three types of Season PACkages taking into account family entertainment needs and the needs of our more mature audience members. 

The PAC is also pleased to announce that many corporate sponsors have agreed to continue their support of PAC programming and some new names will be added to the ever-growing list of PAC Partners. Also, new grant opportunities were pursued including those involving the upcoming Lincoln Bicentennial Celebration beginning in February 2008.   In total, $30,594 in grant funding has been awarded the PAC and $32,375 in corporate funding has been procured.

